
Neatishead Weekly 
Update 

10th December 2021  
Dear parents and carers, 

 

 

This is the last update before the holidays.  

We are looking forward to seeing many of 

you at our Carol Concert on Friday 17th 

December.  

On behalf of all the staff, I would like to 

thank you and your children for all the 

support you have given and simply wish 

you a “Very Happy Christmas” 

 

 

Julie 

 

This coming week 
 

             ‘Experience Christmas’ 
Mon13th Dec – Red Skippers will visit St 
Peters Church. 
Tues 14th Dec – Gate Keepers & Peacocks 
will visit St Peters Church. 
Please have wellies in school + coats, hats 
& gloves. 
 
Thurs 16th Dec – Christmas Picnic lunch 
(children can wear their Christmas jumpers) 
 
Friday 17th Dec – Last day of term. 
2pm – Join us for our carol service on the 
playground. 
 
 

Nelson’s Journey Rudolph Run. 
 
Thank you so much to everyone who kindly 
donated to Nelson’s Journey. We have 
raised £40.00. Donations can still be 
brought into school on Monday. The 
children had great fun taking part in the 
Rudolph Run. 
 

 
 
 

Looking ahead 
2022 

 
Thursday 6th January 2022 – CHILDREN 
RETURN TO SCHOOL 
 
                           ***** 
Tuesday 11th Jan – Peacocks after school 
sports club (spaces still available) 
Wednesday 12th Jan – Red Skippers and 
Gatekeepers after school sports club (fully  
booked) 
 
                          ***** 
Violin lessons start again on Tuesday 11th 
January 2022 
 
 

. 

                               Swimming 
 
 
Friday 7th Jan – Gatekeepers swimming (am) 
                              Peacocks will continue with 
swimming on a Friday afternoon. 

           
 

 
 

Gatekeepers visit to 
Norwich Castle has 
been re-booked for 

Monday 25th April 2022 
 
 

 

 
          Raffle 
 
FONS will be 
selling raffle 
tickets at the gate 
on Thursday and 
Friday next week. 
A strip of tickets 
will cost £2.  The 
draw will be made 
after the Carol 
Service on Friday. 
Good luck ! 
 

 


